
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
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NOTICE REGARDING ADMISSION CANCELLATION APPLICATIONS 

 

This is to inform all applicants for cancellation of admission that despite many warnings given through 
notices posted on the Admission portal, some applicants have not provided necessary documents 
required for verification of their cancellation applications. Such candidates have been approved without 
verification. Such candidates, whose names were provided in the last notice of this type, are informed 
that the College will not take any responsibility if, due to incorrect details entered by the candidate, the 
refund is not processed. No inquiries to this effect will be entertained.  

All cancellation applications up to 5.11.2021 have been approved. Candidates can expect their refunds 
when they are processed. A notice to this effect will be duly posted when the refunds are being issued.  

Candidates who plan to apply for cancellation of admission after 5.11.2021 are informed that the 
College will proceed with University Registration of students shortly. Hence, fresh cancellation 
applications may not be processed in time for such candidates to be removed from the College rolls 
before these are sent to the University for registration. Since the Cancellation portal has been open for 
two months and we have been approving cancellations punctually, the College will not take any 
responsibility if such late cancellations end up being registered by the University under Sivanath Sastri 
College.  

Lastly, since the Principal, Dr. Runa Biswas, is unwell, all concerned are requested not to disturb her via 
phone or email. The Admission Helpline shall remain open on College working days from 12 PM to 4 
PM to answer queries.  

 

Dated : 5.11.2021  

 

By Order  

Admissions Sub-Committee  

Sivanath Sastri College  


